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"Responsibility of Business to the Community" series is set for Revelle
Plaza

January 23, 1970

The student Community Interaction Committee at the University of California, San Diego and the San Diego
Junior Chamber of Commerce are co-sponsoring a panel discussion on "The Responsibility of Business to the
San Diego Community". Emphasis will be on business' obligations to the minority communities of San Diego.

The discussion will be held at 12:00 noon, Thursday, January 29, in Revelle Plaza at UCSD. It is open to the
public.

Participating in the panel discussions will be Richard Silberman, Vice Chairman of the Board and Treasurer of
Foodmaker Corporation; Stan Foster, President of Ratner Clothes; Nick Aguilar and Miss Cathryn Campbell, both
students at UCSD.

Silberman is also a director of Southern California First National Bank and is active in assorted philanthropic
activities in San Diego including the Theatre Arts Guild and the San Diego Symphony Association. Foodmaker
Corporation has been heavily committed and successful in hiring minorities.

Foster, a graduate of the University of Washington, has been very active in work with the minority
communities. He is Director and a member of the executive committee of the Southeast San Diego Development
Corporation.

Aguilar, a Viet Nam veteran, is a sophomore at Revelle College who is "committed in action, not in words"
to the cause and needs of the Mexican-Americans in the San Diego area. Miss Campbell, a freshman at Muir
College, is majoring in Social Science and plans to work in the black community in San Diego upon graduation.



